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The story ran longer than planned—23,929 words rather than
20,000—but I brought the first draft in on deadline.

I had to write 2653 words today to HIT that deadline, but I
did it.

So as promised, here is a largish version of the final cover
art (clickable to show an even bigger version. Your votes and
comments strongly influenced my final design.

Next week I’ll wrap up Module One of the How To Write A Series
Expansion while I’m woking on the revision. It’ll take me a
couple weeks to get the finished book through final editing,
setup, and publication.
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But we’re getting closer to Starting Module Two.
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